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May 8th - May 12th  Week at a Glance
Monday

Tuesday Track Meet for students in Grades 4 - 7
Breakfast Club is cancelled due to the Track Meet!

Wednesday Immunization Clinic for K’s, 1’s and 6’s.  Families of students 
participating in the clinic have been notified. 

Thursday

Friday
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School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

9:55 - 10:10 Recess

12:00 -12:50 Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Important Dates!
May 8 Hot Lunch: Sushi Lovers

May 9 Track Meet

May 
19

Professional Learning 
Day - No School

May 
23

Hot Lunch: Pasta by 
Boston Pizza

May 
23

Grade 7’s tour Palmer 
Secondary

May 
26

Welcome to K!

June 2 Spring Fair!

Dear Families,


Thank you to families for helping us with our raffle fundraiser this year!  We 
raised $8 880 dollars for our school!  Our PAC did an amazing job organizing  
behind the scenes to make this happen.  Special shout out to the Prakash 
and Walsh family as well!  Division 13 and 1 won an ice cream party for the 
most tickets sold, and all other classes will receive freezies.  Classroom 
teachers will be arranging when the treats will be handed out to students.


We are also happy to share that we will be selling Yearbooks again this year!  
While you will soon learn more about the cost and how to order, we would 
like to take this time to ask if any families do NOT wish for their child to be 
in the yearbook, to please email kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca as soon as possible.  
The yearbook will include individual photos, class photos, as well as photos 
taken by Ms. Anderson and Ms. Pantaleo.  Before taking the photos, we will 
always let students know that the photo is for the yearbook, so that they 
can choose to join in the photo or not.  The yearbook will be completed by 
May 18th so that the company has time to publish and print the books.


We’re looking forward to our family pub night on May 26th!  Please use the 
link HERE to order your tickets.


The office has recently been receiving lunch deliveries from companies such 
as DoorDash and Skip the Dishes for students.  We are a busy office, and 
unfortunately unable to guarantee that they will reach your child.  If you are 
not able to pack a lunch or drop one off, please contact the office and we 
have food here that we can provide.


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca or coanderson@sd38.bc.ca.


Wishing you all good health,


Kathy Pantaleo and Cori Anderson


mailto:kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca
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mailto:kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca
mailto:coanderson@sd38.bc.ca


DeBeck Elementary is 
participating in the annual 
Children’s Hospital 
Fundraiser! 
May is Jean Up month at Children’s 
Hospital. If you are able, use the link below 
to make a donation.  


https://secured.bcchf.ca/registrant/
TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?
teamID=998747&langPref=en-CA


Thank you Mr. Moore for
building DeBeck a mud kitchen!

We are looking for donations of the
following used kitchentools such as:

mixing spoons
spatualas

whisks
tongs

measuring cups
and spoons

bowls
muffin tins

baking sheets
rolling pins

Please kindly bring donations to the bin
at the office .

https://secured.bcchf.ca/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?teamID=998747&langPref=en-CA
https://secured.bcchf.ca/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?teamID=998747&langPref=en-CA
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WE'RE LOOKING FOR
SUBMISSIONS FOR OUR

22/23 YEARBOOK COVER!
All work needs to be
created by hand
Use 8 1/2 x 11 paper
Students may work in
groups
Submissions should
include DeBeck
Elementary 22/23
school year 

Due Friday, May 12th 

From your public 
health nurse: 
Please consider taking the time 
to do the BC SPEAK Survey to 
help improve the health of our 
community. 

This survey is available in 10 
different languages.  Please get 
everyone you know who is 18 
years of age or older do it, so we 
can have the best picture of how 
our community is doing. To take 
the survey, click on the link 
below:

http://www.bccdc.ca/health-
info/diseases-conditions/
covid-19/covid-19-survey
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